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March 31, 2020 
 
Dear Voter, 
 
By the time you receive this, I’m sure our current situation will have changed. How exactly, I don’t know. 
 
The City of Ocala does have a Special Run-Off Election scheduled for 5/19/2020.  As of today, I am prepared 
to open all 19 Ocala Polling locations, from 7:00 AM to 7:00 PM on Election Day. Be sure to visit and 
monitor my website, www.VoteMarion.Gov, for any changes. 
 
I would like to remind you that Vote-by-Mail is a convenient and secure method of voting. I am confident 
that if you request a mail ballot for this Election before the May 9th, 5 p.m. deadline, you will receive it in a 
timely fashion. And my team is fully prepared to process all returned ballots received by the close of polls 
Election Day.   
 
Easily request your mail ballot today by visiting www.VoteMarion.Gov/mbrs. You may also email 
VoteByMail@VoteMarion.Gov or call 352-620-3290, M-F, 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
  
But please, even during these difficult times, I do hope you exercise your RIGHT to VOTE. 
 
Stay safe and well, 

 
Wesley Wilcox, CERA 
Supervisor of Elections ∙ Marion County, Florida 
 
 

 

Scan to Request or Track Your Mail Ballot: 
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